Dear LW Players,

Today was a fabulous day and example of Pickleball play. Thank you to all the athletes that signed up
and showed up. It was so fun to cheer you all on and observe the great points, volleys and games. We
had 50 players attend and participate. We also had 20 volunteers to help make things run smoothly and
donate their time. Thank you to our president for donating raffle items and her time. Most of all, it was
great to see the players of the LW Pickleball club come out and support one another. If we had to guess,
| would say, there were probably a minimum of 100 people that were at the Pickleball facility
throughout the day.

We hope everyone had a good time. | know | feel like we got to know a lot of the LW PB Family
better. We have such a nice group of people. We should feel so fortunate to have each other, 8
beautiful courts and a fantastic place to live!

Let’s try to do it again next year. Perhaps we can have more than one women’s bracket and maybe a
mixed bracket too, (if players are interested)?

Congratulations to all of the players who participated, especially those who have never beenin a
tournament before.
Congratulations to all of the Medal Winners! Good job everyone.

See you on the courts soon!

Regards, LW in house committee:
Shelley and Bob Lehrkind

Mike Rozema

Deb and Daryl Eastridge

Colleen Wolkosky



